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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED  

Finch Warden Revitalization Study – Supplementary 
Report   

Date: August 20, 2010 

To: City Council 

From: Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning Division 

Wards: Wards 39 & 40 – Scarborough-Agincourt 

Reference 
Number: 

cc10067 (File No. 08 186879 ESC 39 TM) 

 

SUMMARY 

 

At its meeting on August 17, 2010, Scarborough Community Council considered a final 
report on the Finch Warden Revitalization Study and directed that staff arrange a further 
meeting with the citizen’s advisory group, the local Councillor and Planning staff, and 
report the results of that meeting directly to City Council at its meeting on August 25, 
2010.  

This report outlines the results of that meeting.  The study working group supports the 
Finch Warden Revitalization Study and the recommendations contained in the final staff 
report dated July 26, 2010 from the Director 
of Community Planning, Scarborough 
District.  

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

The City Planning Division recommends 
that:  

1. City Council adopt the 
recommendations contained in the 
final report dated July 26, 2010, 
from the Director of Community 
Planning, Scarborough District on 
the Finch Warden Revitalization 
Study.  
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COMMENTS  

The meeting with the working group, as directed by Scarborough Community Council, 
was held on the evening of August 19, 2010.  The meeting was attended by 12 members 
of the working group, the two local Councillors, and Planning staff.  In addition, e-mails 
were received from 6 working group members who could not attend the meeting.  At the 
meeting there was a good discussion respecting the final revitalization document and its 
implementation.  Among the working group members that attended, and those who 
commented by e-mail, there was consensus that the study document in the final report 
should go forward without change.  

CONTACT  

Renrick Asbhy, Senior Planner 
Tel. No. 416-396-7022 
Fax No. 416-396-4265 
E-mail: rashby2@toronto.ca  

SIGNATURE     

_______________________________  

Gary Wright 
Chief Planner and Executive Director 
City Planning Division 


